SGA Meeting Minutes – September 24, 2008
SGA President – Brendan O’Neill:
· CDM Fall Barbecue – Sunday October 19th 12 - 4pm: The Vice Presidents and Class Reps for each year are responsible for grilling at the barbecue. The Vice Presidents and Social Reps for each class are responsible for organizing the event. Each class has been given specific responsibilities – 1st years ( clean up, 2nd years ( softball tournament, 3rd years ( food, etc.

· “Dean’s Welcome/Meet the Faculty” – Thursday, September 25th from 5:30 – 6:30pm in the Faculty Club. Come welcome the first year class, meet Dean Lamster, and other faculty!

· CDM Club Fair – the first CDM Club Fair was last Thursday, September 18th and was a huge success! There was a huge turnout from each of the classes, and everyone was able to get information and sign-up for clubs of their interest.
· Memorial Service for Dr. Yuan – planning to have it sometime late October. The 4th year class president and other classmates are heading this up.

· Attendance sheets for SGA meetings – if any member of SGA will be late, absent, or must leave early from any of the SGA meetings, please email the SGA Secretary prior to the date of the meeting.
SGA Vice President – Zi Wang
· CDM Fall Barbecue​ – The softball tournament is always a lot of fun and a huge success. This year, SGA is trying to get a trophy so that the winning class will have claim to this trophy throughout the entire school year in addition to the traditional bragging rights. Deans and faculty pitch and participate in the games.  Also looking into sponsorship by organizations such as ASDA to help raise funds which may help pay for more food, more drinks, and games such as sumo wrestling! Come out, support your class, and enjoy a great time!

· Halloween Party – tentatively planned for Friday, October 31st. Venue is still being decided. There will be an open bar for at least a couple hours. The time of the party will try to be coordinated around other school sponsored Halloween parties. There will be a costume contest with cash prizes! The competition will be stiff.

· SGA Website – trying to revamp the old SGA website; would like to get pictures of the council members on the website, and update the site with calendars and upcoming social events, etc.

SGA Treasurer – Mina Kim

· Allocation of Funds -- $40/student goes towards class funds, $70/student goes to ASDA, and $150/student goes to the SGA.
· Expenditures – to date, $300 has been spent on the CDM Club Fair, and $190 for the first SGA meeting

· Optimizing the Budget – looking into getting a Savings Account or investing in a Short Term Bond; negotiating with venues for social events

· Yearbook – work with the yearbook council this year to try to reduce costs, try to obtain corporate advertisements, etc.
· Survey – will be sending out a survey soon to get feedback on how students think the funds should be used

· Tax exemptions – all student government organizations and sponsored events are sanctioned by Dr. Davis, and therefore can receive some tax exemption; Look into this and try to save some money!

SGA Secretary – Bonnie Roy

· Attendance and Absences for SGA Meetings – please email before the meeting if you will be absent, come late, or must leave early from any of the meetings. You are only allowed three absences per school year. There are only eight meetings in total, so this really should not be a problem.
· Calendar and SGA Website – Working with the SGA Vice President to update the SGA website; would like to talk to Dr. Zimmerman about getting a school calendar posted on this site – will post all club meeting dates, school events (eg. Barbecue, parties), holidays etc. This calendar will be in addition to each class calendar to help students plan their individual calendars in accordance with school events.
4th year Class President – Payam Afzali

· 58 students are signed up for the NERB’s – next Sunday will be the Endo and Prosth sections

· Will be discussing curriculum changes with Dr. Lichtenthal at the next Curriculum Meeting – 2nd, 3rd and 4th year students may be able to advance – a few selected students may be able to move ahead, as determined by faculty.

· 4th years are rotating through nearby hospitals.

3rd year Class Preisdent – Jeremy Zuniga

· Two-thirds of the class has already had their first day of clinic – the remaining third will begin this upcoming Monday, September 29th
· Dr. Wolf will be meeting with the class soon to review basics in Perio

· Following advice from the 4th year class, chair assignments are being implemented in clinic. So far clinic has been running very smoothly.

2nd year Class President – Chad Allred

· First exam was on Monday, September 22nd – MCP, 35 questions

· Had a Q&A two weeks ago with the 3rd year class – was very helpful

· Class is raising money for Dr. Yuan to present his family with a cash gift; working in coordination with the 2nd year medical president and class to get something named in honor of Dr. Yuan, either a scholarship or an annual faculty award
1st year Class President – Aaron Myers

· First exams are coming up – first SB exam is on Friday, September 26th and first Anatomy exam is on Monday, September 29th
· Social event is being planned for Monday night to celebrate finishing the first exams

ASDA
· first E-board meeting is September 25th
· Upcoming “Wax and Relax” for first years in October – second years will be demonstrating helpful techniques for success in DAO

· Upcoming Loupes and Vendor Fair

· Charity Ball in January 2009 – being planned in coordination with the ASDA chapter at NYU

Oral Surgery Symposium
· November 1st in the Alumni Auditorium

· Dr. Eisig and Dr. Zemnick are among some of the planned speakers

HSDA

· Two trips to the Dominican Republic have been planned – one will be in January for the 4th years, and one will be in June for the 3rd years

· Translation Program being coordinated to help students with the transition in clinic

· Spanish speaking first years will be going to clinic to help translate for 3rd and 4th year students

SEA

- In an effort to “Go Green” at the next meeting, SGA will be voting on possibly making the Eco Rep a permanent position on SGA and class council
